Grant committee minutes for the March 25, 2014 meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 3:05 p.m. with Wanda Freeman, Darla Rippee, Tom York, Linda
Kellogg and Doris French present.

A motion was made by Linda and seconded by Tom to approve the agenda. Motion passed. The
minutes for the previous meeting were not available.

Darla found more places to check for money for the air bottles. The Loons rejected our request for
money. Doris will follow up as to why our application was rejected. She said when she dropped the
application off, they said it was late. She showed them the letter with the deadline date, but she thinks
that is why it was rejected. This year we will work on it in December so it is sent early.

Darla wrote the thank you letter to Joan. She showed where George had signed the paperwork and she
also said the kitchen was part of the grant request when Joan asked her about it. We should be
receiving their check shortly.

Wanda asked if the cost of the natural gas line to the hall is something that will come out of the money
earmarked for the hall. Tom said the Township will be paying for that. We will be discussing the energy
survey next month.

We worked on the letters to be sent to H H Dow, Gerstacker and Strosacker foundations. Doris will type
them and send them along with the necessary paperwork. The Board can decide if we are going to get
bids or go with the estimate from JBS.

Linda said she is still trying to contact Nate from Economic Development.

The next meeting is scheduled for April 22, 2014 at 7 p.m.

A motion to adjourn was made by Tom and seconded by Linda. Meeting adjourned at 4 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Doris French
Secretary



